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Dear Year One Families, 
 
During term 2 we will be learning all about animals. To further support the children’s understanding of 
animal habitats, identifying, naming and sorting animals by their classes and describing animal body 
parts, we would like to take Year 1 on a trip to Wingham Wildlife Park. 
 
This trip will take place on Thursday 2nd November 2023. The coach will collect us after morning 
registration and we will be leaving Wingham at 1:45pm so please drop off and collect your child as 
normal.  
 
The cost of this trip per child is £20. Please consent and make payments for this trip via the Arbor app 
by Wednesday 18th October 2023. Please be aware If we are unable to raise sufficient funds we will 
unfortunately have to cancel this trip. 
 
All children should wear their school uniform but may wear trainers or comfortable shoes. They must 
have a warm waterproof coat with them as they will be outside for the majority of the day. Children 
must bring plenty of water with them. Your child will not require any spending money for the trip as we 
will not be going into the gift shop on the day. 
 
Each child will also need a packed lunch for the day. Universal infant free school meals (UIFSM) 
provides funding for all government funded schools to offer free school meals to pupils in Reception, 
year 1, and year 2. Therefore, if you would like your child to be provided with a packed lunch by the 
school please complete this survey to order: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/W3736PG.This 
survey will also close on the trip sign up deadline: Wednesday 18th October. If you do not order a 
lunch before this date we may be unable to provide a packed lunch, as these are made to order by 
our catering team. 
 
We would also like to invite some parents to volunteer to support us on our school trip. If this is 
something you would like to do, please talk to your child’s class teacher about requesting a space. 
 
We are looking forward to this wonderful experience and we are sure the children will love it!  If you 
have any further queries about the trip, please do speak to your child’s teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

The Year One Team 
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